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March 18, 2020 
 
Dear Mr. Ramaswamy, 
 
In response to the COVID-19 pandemic and to ensure the health and safety of our students and staff, 
Stone Child College has moved the majority of our courses to online teaching effective Tuesday, March 
17, 2020. With the exception of our Certified Nursing Assistant, our faculty made the switch to online 
teaching. The projected date for resumption of on-campus classes will be Monday March 30, 2020. 
 
SCC Instructors are using their Office 365 teams, Jupiter, Moodle and email for online instruction. All 
students will need to continue to be responsible in engaging with their instructors on a daily basis 
Monday-Thursday. SCC will also have our Library open Monday-Thursday from 12:00 ʹ 4:00 p.m. for SCC 
students only.  Certified Nursing Students are required to meet and have classes.  
 
SCC staff and faculty have been working diligently to get those students that need online access and 
devices the support they need. We have sent out a survey via Facebook, SCC staff have been in touch 
ǁiƚh ƐƚƵdenƚƐ͕ and ƐƚƵdenƚƐ ǁho haǀen͛ƚ been in conƚacƚ ǁiƚh an SCC Ɛƚaff membeƌ aƌe being aƐked ƚo 
please reach out to our Dean of Student Support Services immediately so we can do our best to assist 
them during this time. 
 
SCC registrar has been working with faculty to ensure midterm grades are collected and entered. 
Additionally, the registrar has reached out to students who are expected to graduate this Spring to 
ensure they are aware of expectations for completing the courses they are currently enrolled in. 
 
SCC Dean of Academics has been in constant contact with instructors to ensure they have the support 
they need to make the switch to online teaching. This contact will remain throughout the closure of 
campus as they share strategies and best practices. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at csangrey@stonechild.edu.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cory Sangrey-Billy 
President 
 

 

 


